
Holy Child Academy 

August 2022 

Dear Parents, 

The students at Holy Child begin preparation and instruction for the Sacrament of Confirmation 
in the seventh grade and continue through the eighth grade. The curriculum includes a retreat 
each year and a number of service projects. Our preparation for the sacrament is quite thorough 
and has been well received by the various parishes.  

Bishop Barres decreed that each of the Rockville Centre parishes develop guidelines for the 
reception of Confirmation. Although the Bishop established certain general standards, each 
parish has the authority to set its own guidelines within these standards. 

It is imperative that you contact your parish as soon as possible, register your child for the 
reception of Confirmation, and receive a copy of the guidelines and a calendar of events. The 
parish maintains the right to accept or deny candidates for the program. 

We will work with each child in meeting the expectations of his or her program as well as 
providing instruction for the eighth grade students. 

Please contact Mrs. Prunella with the exact date of your child’s Confirmation in order to avoid 
scheduling conflicts. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us for further assistance. 
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